
	

	

	

	

Dear	Oxford	Area	High	School	Families	

The	purpose	of	Parent	University	is	to	inform,	promote,	and	disseminate	critical	information,	
resources,	and	events	to	Oxford	parents,	guardians,	students,	and	community	members.		It	is	our	
belief	that	when	families	are	actively	involved	in	learning	students	will	achieve	at	higher	rates.		
Below,	we	have	listed	a	variety	of	events	and	opportunities	that	families	may	participate.		All	of	
them	support	and	promote	our	mission	to	engage	parents	and	families	in	the	educational	
process	and	promote	success	towards	post-secondary	opportunities.	

	


